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March 11, 2025

Dear Holland Families:

Happy March! While we still have ten days to go, we “made it” to Spring. It has been a brutal
winter. | wish to thank our entire community for the difficulties winter can bring. From indoor
recess, gael force winds, and those pesky gloves that seem to be missing its partner, we
appreciate everyone’s efforts to keep things positively moving forward.

As we head into Spring, please note the following:

1. Kindly encourage your child to check the lost and found for coats, sweatshirts, water
bottles, etc.

2. ltis never too soon to put sunscreen on before your child leaves for school.

3. Itis a natural time of year to remind our children that there “is a lot of school” left and to
keep at it with their studies.

4. Spring sports is starting, the Drama Production of Into the Woods is this week, and our
clubs and activities are still going strong. Great things continue to take place at Holland
School.

A special thank you to our families for raising over $6,000 for the Kids Heart Challenge! Our hearts
are our everything, so thank you for supporting this life saving initiative with your own children
and family members.

In the next few weeks several trees on our front lawn will have the most beautiful pink and white
buds. | truly can’t wait to see it. When in bloom, | encourage you to take a ride by and marvel at
its beauty. We have a stunning campus.

Be Well,
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[ Susan Wardell
Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator




